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Statement by Governor Jan Brewer 
Arizona Presidential Debate 

 

 “I’m thrilled today to learn that Arizona has preliminarily been awarded a presidential debate sanctioned 

by the Republican National Committee. This is a tremendous opportunity, as Arizona will be one of just a 

handful of states to play host to an RNC debate. Additionally, I’m hopeful this debate will make certain that the 

major presidential candidates travel to Arizona, speak with our voters and address issues unique to the 

Southwest.  

  

 “Arizona is a battleground for critical issues ranging from illegal immigration to Medicaid reform and 

the housing crisis. Our voters deserve to hear the presidential candidates speak to these and other important 

matters. 

 

 “Just as important as what I’m announcing today is what I’m not announcing: a formal date for 

Arizona’s Presidential Preference Election. I will for the time being keep my options open. 

 

 “With whatever date I choose, my goal remains the same as ever: To provide Arizona voters the biggest 

possible platform with which to impact the presidential nomination process. In such a critical election, this is a 

decision that is owed careful consideration.”    
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